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IT WAS A BUSY SEPTEMBER 
DGFA executive greeted new parents during the            
Kindergarteners first day at Dunrae.  

We held a gym t-shirt sale after school hours and raised              
$1400 for the Fun Fund.  

We organized an Ice Cream event on the first Friday of school                            
to celebrate the new year for students and teachers.  

We collected school uniform donations and held a used uniform 
sale the second week of school.  Thank-you for all the donations. 
We raised $430 for the Fun Fund.  

We ended the month off with our first Back to School Bash which 
was a huge success with 500 parents and  students                       
dropping by to reconnect with their Dunrae family.  

And last but not least, we kicked off our Pizza Day                   
fundraiser with 282 students enrolled and the number                
keeps increasing.  

A huge thank-you to all the volunteers who came out to                  
help this past month. You are all very appreciated!  

Halloween 
Subcommittee. We are 
looking for volunteers 
who want to help plan 

and organize a 
spookatuclar Halloween day for the 

kids. Send us an email if you are 
interested.

Pizza Day orders (new or 
changes) will be accepted 

until 5PM the Thursday 
prior to Pizza Day. 

SIGN UP: DUNRAE.FA@GMAIL.COM OCTOBER 2019

DUNRAE GARDENS FAMILY ASSOCIATION 

Are you getting our emails? Click here and 
send us an email requesting to be added to 

our distribution list. (please note that you must 
resubscribe every year.) 

Join us for our first DGFA meeting of the                                                             
2019-2020 school year on Tuesday October 15th at 6h30pm. All parents/
guardians welcome. We’ll discuss upcoming events as well as hear feedback 
and suggestions on events/fundraisers for the coming year. 
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